
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL 
MEETING 2014 

 
 

The Annual General Meeting of the Club 
will be held at the Clubhouse 

Henley Road, Ipswich 
on 

Wednesday, 11 June 2014 
commencing at 7.30 pm 

 
 

We would like to encourage all members to 
come along to the meeting – please 
note however, only Adult members 

are eligible to vote. 
 
 

Voting members may now make written resolutions and 
suggestions for consideration at the AGM.  These must be 

received by the General Manager at the Club address 
before Wednesday, 14 May 2014. 

 
 

ALL WELCOME 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL 
MEETING 2014 

 
 

The Annual General Meeting of the Club 
will be held at the Clubhouse 

Henley Road, Ipswich 
on 

Wednesday, 11 June 2014 
commencing at 7.30 pm 

 
 

We would like to announce the following nominations 
for consideration at the AGM: 

 

Chairman – Vanessa Penn 
Proposed:  Geoff Sheldrake,  Seconded:  Adrian Howell 

 

Vice-Chairman – Tony Cookson 
Proposed:  Alistair Livingstone,  Seconded:  Adrian Howell 

 

Treasurer – Mark Ledger 
Proposed:  Vanessa Penn,  Seconded:  Tony Cookson 

 

Secretary – Keith Palmer 
Proposed:  Alistair Livingstone,  Seconded:  Claire Gould 

 
 

If any other member is interested in being considered, please send 
your nominations for consideration at the Club AGM. 

 
 

 ALL WELCOME 


